
 

 
Scot Week at a Glance - Oct 5 - October 9 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Important Dates 

● November 9 - 13 - Fall Break 
● Last Week for Terry Fox Donations and Class walk/run.  Ends Oct 9 

 
 
Student Parent/Guardian Information  

● Parent teacher student conferences are on Thursday!  The sign up for the 
website is on ​https://www.schoolinterviews.ca/code?code=ckdsm​ Event code: ckdsm 

○ Opens Monday at 4:00 p.m. 

○ Interviews are not in person, but via Google Meet (or phone call if needed) 

○ Please note that interviews via Google Meet should be online via the internet 

because if you dial into the Google Meet on your phone you will incur long 

distance charges that the school will not reimburse.  If you prefer a phone call, 

your teacher will call using a local phone number from the school.  Thanks. 

● Welcome to our AFX student teachers who begin Oct 5th and our IFX student teachers 
who visit on Oct 9th.  

https://www.schoolinterviews.ca/code?code=ckdsm


 

● Are you interested in spending a year in another country, not just travelling but actually 
living there? The Rotary Club of Sherwood Park is looking for students to do just that. As 
part of Rotary International’s youth exchange program, you could join thousands of 
students who will spend the next academic year in a foreign country. This is your chance 
to learn a new language and truly experience another culture. Interested students and 
their parents can reach out to Angela Wood at 587-879-8775 or 
angela.wood@hotmail.com 

● Effective September 28th, we will be charging students $1.00 for replacement 
disposable masks.  Every day, we are giving out boxes of them to students who forget 
their masks.  Hopefully, this deterrent will help the​m to remember to bring their mask. 
Thank you for reminding your child to bring their mask to school and to wear it. 

● Follow ABJ TV on Youtube here - 
https://www.youtube.com/c/ABJTVhighschool/videos  

● Important information regarding student illness can be found ​here 
○ Other AB ED documents regarding school may be found here: 
○ https://www.alberta.ca/k-to-12-school-re-entry-2020-21-school-year.aspx  

● Students, please ensure you request your Student Parking Tag so you do not get 
ticketed by the bylaw officers.  Now that school has been in for 3 weeks, they will 
begin looking for tags.  It must be displayed in your vehicle to park in student 
parking.  Simply go to our ABJ website and fill in the Google Form link, found on 
the front page.  Then pick up your tag in the office.  $2 will be added to your 
school fee account. 

● Concordia Virtual One-On-One’s are taking place Monday in the AM. Head to 
Student Services at your specified time slot if you signed up! 

● School fees are due 30 days after assessment.  Please login to your parent 
PowerSchool portal to pay online. If needed, you can set up monthly payments in 
the same fees areas. Call the school office if you require any help. 

● EICS school fees information and Fee Waiver form can be found ​here ​. 
 

https://www.youtube.com/c/ABJTVhighschool/videos
https://open.alberta.ca/dataset/20d4bb45-0eb4-42cc-8553-94eafc34ee58/resource/46ed4b17-2989-412a-a70c-2bf1ddd3e239/download/edu-covid-19-student-illness-2020-0903.pdf
https://www.alberta.ca/k-to-12-school-re-entry-2020-21-school-year.aspx
https://www.eics.ab.ca/parents-and-students/school-fees


 

 



 

 


